



# **SNETTERTON STAGE RALLY 2021**

## **BULLETIN 2**

## **POSTPONED**

The COVID-19 pandemic restrictions and the consequent withdrawal of Motorsport UK permits unfortunately means the Snetterton Stage Rally will not take place on 20th February as planned.

The MSN Championship will be issuing an announcement in the next couple of days.

The organisers are in discussions to agree a postponed date for the event.

Entries will be transferred en bloc to the postponed event. Anyone wishing to withdraw now (we understand if you wish to withdraw), will be able to apply for an entry again but behind the carried forward entries.

If the event is cancelled, competitors' entry fees will be refunded. The latest dates in the SRs for a full refund are suspended.

**As I assume you are all aware, it is a difficult time to organise events and we thank you all for your patience.**

**Clive Grounds – Clerk of the Course**

**Organising Committee**  
**28/01/2021**